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Prep-1 B
Alicia Bramich for always being a responsible, helpful and caring classmate.

Chace Harrison for your hard work and achievement in reading.

Prep-1 MB
Lilly Smith for displaying focused attention when participating in our Science experiment "Crazy Currants".

Lucas De Jong for great progress with his reading and writing.

1-2P

Mataya Butler for all the work you have been putting into concentrating when reading and for the interest you
have shown in non-fiction texts. We are all enjoying the wonderful facts you are sharing with us! Be prepared to
dance among the words and travel to great places with your love of books.

Taylor Burrington for recognising room for improvement in your handwriting and your math work. You have set
some fabulous goals and are starting to see great gains! Well done on two very focussed terms, Taylor!

2-3MA
David Martin for his excellent progress in developing his reading strategies and comprehension to become a great
reader.

Thomas Reid for maintaining a positive attitude in all learning areas, particularly in Mathematics.

3-4D
Chaz Wilson for his excellent efforts in leading class discussions and using his personal connections with topics to
add depth and detail to his learning tasks.

Ryan Brown for always using his initiative and kindly offering to help others when he can. Your effort and attitude
in our classroom is appreciated, Ryan.

3-4P
Noah Woolley for being a caring and helpful student. He contributes well to classroom discussions and shows a
positive approach to his learning.

Kya Thorp for showing a positive attitude towards her learning. She is polite, caring and always doing her best.

4-5K
Tyler Kaye for making better use of his learning time.

Elizabeth Gardam for always trying hard to complete her tasks to the best of her ability.

5-6F
Bryce Scott for making a concerted effort to complete tasks missed during a recent absence and for an improved
effort and attitude towards school and his work in general. Well done, Bryce! Keep up the great work!

Liam Howard for making a great start at his new school. He is always cooperative and friendly, and tries hard to
use good work habits. Welcome to Hillcrest, Liam.

5-6H

Adele Pedder for your beautiful diary writing about a soldier who had just been informed that the First World War
had ended. Your use of an analogy to describe the wind passing through the trees, making it sound like they were
clapping, was brilliant.

Kayne Swan for your knowledge of how to eat and drink more healthily. Dietitian Melanie Goode was very
impressed with your understanding of how a person can make healthier choices than just eating sometimes foods,
when consuming snacks.



